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More good news after the repatriation of a cured
French patient:

three more LAR missions to the Grand Est!

On request of the French health authorities, Luxembourg Air Rescue is now actively flying missions to
repatriate COVID-19 patients from the Grand Est region.

This was indeed the case again yesterday, with one of the LAR helicopters involved in this vast
cross-border cooperation flying between the Northern Hospital Centre, in Ettelbruck, and the city of
Colmar in order to reunite a cured patient with his relatives. At the same time, another repatriation was
undertaken from Austria to France, by using one of LAR’s air ambulances.

Three additional LAR missions are also scheduled for today, two by air ambulances (Learjet 45XR) and a
third one by MD902 helicopter.

The ambulance jets will both fly from Magdeburg, one to Metz, and the other to Saarbriicken, while the
planned helicopter transfer will be between Mainz and Mulhouse.

Founded in 1988 as a non-profit organization, Luxembourg Air Rescue (LAR) now has 183,000 members. The organization, with its
subsidiary Luxembourg Air Ambulance (LAA) is made up of six MD902 helicopters and now six state-of-the art Learjet 45XR aircraft. With
190 employees, LAR is dedicated to saving and protecting lives in Luxembourg, in the Greater Region and worldwide 24/7 and 365 days a
year. LAR applies the highest safety and quality standards in the fields of medicine, technology and aviation to its life-saving mission.
www.lar.lu
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